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Friday 9th May  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Sports Day 

 

As the final half-term of the school year approaches it is almost time for, what for many is, 

one of the highlights of the school year, Sports Day.  This year the whole school Sports Day 

will take play on Friday 4th July.   

 

On Friday 4th July, children will work together in their coloured house teams, taking part in 

races and activity stations. The children will work in their year groups throughout the day.  

EYFS, Year 1, 2 and 3 will take part in races in the morning, whilst Year 4, 5 and 6 will take part 

in different activity stations. The year groups will then swap over in the afternoon. 

 

The morning session for Sports Day will begin at 9:15am and will finish at 11:30am. The children 

will go back into school and get themselves ready for lunchtime. At 11:45am, parents and 

families are asked to join us on the school field for a picnic lunch. The children will then be 

collected by their class teacher, to go back into school at 12:15pm for the children to be 

registered.  Parents are asked to remain on the school field.  The children will then return to 

the school field at 12:30pm ready to take part in the rest of the Sports Day. At 2:30pm, the 

children will come together and the winning house will be announced. The children will then be 

taken back to their classrooms to get ready for home time at 3pm.  

 

All children from Nursery are invited to take part in this event even if it is not one of their 

usual sessions.  Please sign your Nursery child up via Arbor by Monday 30th June so we know 

who will be attending.  

 

If you would like to order a school packed lunch for your child, please sign up via Arbor by 

Monday 23rd June. 

 

I look forward to welcoming you into school for what promises to be a super day of sport and 

fun. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Miss L Bennett 

PE Lead 


